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January 2016.
Dear Parent,

                    Here is the Homework Timetable for Year 3. Please encourage your child to complete the Homework and to research/find information about topics we are studying each term. 
	Monday
	Reading, 10 to 15 minutes minimum.

Spelling books given out. 

	Tuesday
	Reading, 10 to 15 minutes minimum.

	Wednesday
	Reading, 10 to 15 minutes minimum.

Mathematics worksheet sent home.

	Thursday
	Reading, 10 to 15 minutes minimum.

Maths worksheet returned.
Spelling books returned.

	Friday
	Reading, 10 to 15 minutes minimum.

Spelling Test


Spellings will be given out on a Monday and will be tested on a Friday.

An effective way to help your child learn their spellings is to write each word in a sentence. Please mark your child’s work.
Holy Communion preparation homework will also be sent out at times.
Mrs Ward and Mrs Davies.

